
Key Information for the Week Ahead 
 
 

Year 7 – Start time 8.45am   
Except Wednesday – Church 8.40am 

 

Year 8 – Start time 8.45am                                        
Except Thursday – Church 8.40am 

 

Year 9 – Start time 8.45am                                             
Except Friday – Church 8.40am 

 

Year 10 - Start time 8.45am                                                                                       
Except Tuesday – Church 8.40am 
Thursday – Mock Interview Day 

 

Year 11 – Start time 8.45am 
Except Monday - Church 8.40am 

 

Year 12 - Start time 8.45am 
 

Year 13 – Start time 8.45am 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Encouragement of the Week  
 

Provided by the School Chaplain 
Psalm 107:29-30 
He stilled the storm to a whisper; the waves of 
the sea were hushed. 
They were glad when it grew calm, and he 
guided them to their desired haven. 
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Move to BromCom 
My Child a School (MCAS) App 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

At Archbishop Tenison's School we are no longer 
using ParentPay, SchoolComms and Edulink. We are 
now using BromCom - 'My Child at School' app 
(MCAS).  

If you are repeatedly receiving emails to reset your 
password, it is because our system shows you have 
not signed up yet. If you have not received an email 
about this, please check your spam folder.  

Over the next term we will be moving all of our 
systems to BromCom, so it is really important that 
you sign up. This will ensure you receive 
communication from school, be able to top up your 
child's lunch account, make payments for trips, report 
absences and help support your child through their 
education. 

Mr Winter  
Senior Assistant Headteacher 

 

Internet Safety Letter 
Please take a moment to read the letter attached to the 
weekly newsletter email. Mrs Robinson, Safeguarding 
Lead has shared a guide about internet safety to help 
your child navigate the online world safely. 

 

Year 11 Hoodies and Prom 
Parents/Carers of Year 11, please ensure that you place 
hoodie orders by Friday, 28th March, orders after this 
date will not be accepted. If you would like to order an 
End of Year 11 Hoodie, please visit: https://shop.fizz-
group.co.uk 
 

Tickets for Year 11 Prom are available to purchase via 
MCAS, under the Products section.  

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/
https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/

